Alexis Russell

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Joan Boyle

Tuesday, January 2, 2024 12:28 PM

Community Development

Fwd: Zoning change request for Bill Stark-SUP3-0034

Date: January 2, 2024 at 10:58:04 AM CST

Our property boarders Bill’s property on the west. We have been neighbors for many
years and we are totally in support of his plans to build a free standing building behind
his house. Twenty years ago, after we bought our place, we brought our plan to build a
barn, for our horses, to P&Z. The plan called for the barn to be bigger than allowed,
made out of metal, and not, as required , behind our house. P&Z members approved
our plan and, we hope they will approve Bill’s which asks for many of the same
variances.

Look up the hill and you will see our barn, which is about the same size as Bill is asking
for. You'll also see that it is made out of metal, just as Bill plans for his. It makes no
sense, economically, or otherwise, for that building to be made of anything else. Metal
fits with the neighborhood. Bill’s will fit in nicely, especially as he plans to make it look
like a miniature (in colors) of The Birch tennis facility that we already look at down the
hill. He needs the building to be the size he is requesting because of the work he does
on old and antique cars.

Please share this email with the P&Z and City Council members. Jim and | are hoping
that his SUP will be approved so Bill can get started on his plans.

Joan and Jim Boyle

1262 Oak Hill Rd
Keller, Tx 76248

Sent from my iPad



Alexis Russell

From: Don Albrecht

Sent: Sunday, December 31, 2023 9:52 AM
To: Community Development

Subject: Case No. SUP-23-0034

Dear P&Z,

As an adjoining neighbor to 760 Keller Smithfield Rd, | am in favor or granting a SUP for the creation of the accessory
structure.

Don Albrecht
700 Keller Smithfield Rd
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